

Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

Telephone: 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

13 October 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians

La Casa Encantada

The Spanish Department is planning to organise the following visit for 9J and 9O pupils: this is an extraordinary opportunity for students to hear the language being spoken; its nuances and passion. The play is a comedy and the outline is "Two teenagers shelter in a derelict house from a bad storm."

Date	Visit to	Contribution	Details of visit	Times	Requirements
22 January 2018	Leehurst Swan	£5.00	We will be walking to Leehurst Swan after registration, returning in time for lunch	9 -11:45am	School uniform must be worn and weather sensible clothing and footwear.

Leehurst Swan need numbers as soon as possible hence the early payment deadline.

Deadline for payment: Friday 3 November 2017

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260.

Your son will be covered by the school's insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son's information.

Yours faithfully,

AD Green Head of Spanish adg@bws.wilts.sch.uk